Dear Parents and/or Guardians, 
	Hello!  I would like to personally introduce myself to you.  My name is Ms. Sibilia and I will be your child’s first grade teacher for the 2023-2024 school year!  I am very excited to be working with and getting to know your child throughout this time!
Here is a little about me!
· I went to Muhlenberg College in Allentown, PA
· I graduated from Muhlenberg in May 2021 where I received my BA in Dance and certification to teach PreK-4.
· I have been dancing since I was two years old
· I enjoy baking 
· I go fishing any chance I get 
· During the summer I am the special events supervisor at a Day Camp
· I like going on adventures, whether it is to a museum, the beach, or a park.  
· I love to go to new places! 

Again, I am very excited to be working with you and your child during this period of time.  If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to email me here: sibilisa@orange.k12.nj.us 
		Warmly, 
			Miss Sibilia
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